
 

We can see clearly now 
By Marlene Poland, 

Housing Coordinator, and staff 
At long last, the North Side senior tenants at 

Nightwatch have new windows, like the South 

Side tenants. 

For two years, the North Side tenants had to  

listen about how great the new South Side            

windows were. 

The finishing touches are happening this month. 

New blinds will soon be installed, and the               

workers will be gone.  

For the first time, they have a window to see 

through clearly. It opens wide. It closes tight. 

Thereõs no more wind howling through on a stormy night, and no rain dribbling in.                 

A    tenant said: òMakes me feel human!ó  

A North Side Guy said òI love my new windows.ó A South Side Guy responded òI told you 

it was worth the hassle.ó 

òAre you going to raise my rent?ó I was asked.  And I was glad to tell him, òNo!ó 

Itõs going to be a bright, bright, sun-shiny day, thanks to Nightwatch donors. You are 

keeping our seniors in affordable housing. Please remember us this winter. 
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PB&J Lunch In 
Thank you for the  

tremendous support!  

If you couldnõt join us, 

watch the recording! 

seattlenightwatch.org/pbj 

 

Big thanks to our sponsors: 

Lucky Seven Foundation 

University Kiwanis 
Lytle Enterprises 

Kenny & Marleen Alhadeff 

 

 

Sock Drive-Up Drop-Off 
Sunday, November 15 

12:30ñ2:00 pm 
 

302 14th Ave S, Seattle 
 

More details: 

seattlenightwatch.org/sock-it 
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Ring the bell for the workers 
By Rev. Rick Reynolds, Executive Director 

Iõve had a giant 300 pound bell in my backyard 

since I was about 10 years old. It was salvaged 

by my aunt, given to my mother, who entrusted 

it to me. 

It tolls out special occasions, like birthdays,   

national holidays, New Yearõs Day. 

Since about April weõve been ringing it to honor 

first responders in the time of COVID, at 8:00 

p.m. Many of our neighbors come out on their 

balconies to cheer. My wife will yell out òThis 

one is for the teachers!ó or òThis one is for the 

grocery workers!ó òThis one is for the truck drivers.ó    

òThis one is for the homeless program workers!ó I yelled the other night. There were 

shouts of approval from across the alley. It made me get teary-eyed. 

Think about the team at Operation Nightwatch! Weõve had people get sick, then come 

right back to work. Most have not gotten sick. They keep showing up, doing whatever 

they can do for homeless people in the middle of a pandemic. They have been faithful 

to do what must be done, to keep people alive, providing the essentials: food, shelter, 

housing and hope. We need them. And we need your support. 

Lord, thank you for the willing hands who are working to provide care in difficult             

circumstances. And thank you for the donors who hear and respond. 

 

 


